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My name is Heath Reams. I am writing in support of HB 2457 as this would set the 

DSP wage to a livable wage because DSP work is not minimum wage work! This 

career field is not easy; all of us DSPs do this work because we have a love for 

humanity; we have a calling to help the DD/IDD community and should be paid an 

appropriate wage. 


